
 

 
 
School:  Rendell Park Elementary School  Meeting Date:  June 6, 2025 

Total Number of Persons in Attendance: 8 
 

Next Meeting Date:  May 23, 2025 
 

 
 
Principal:  Sheldon Gallagher SCC Chairperson and Vice 

Chairperson: Sarah Gourlie 
Colleen Werenka      

SCC Secretary:  Amy Pierce 
 

      
Permanent Members Present Absent Representative Members Present Absent 
Sheldon Gallagher 
Kammy Chocan 

✔ 
✔ 

 
 

Sarah Gourlie 
Colleen Werenka 
Amy Pierce 
Catherine Stuart 
Jillian Schesnuk 
Rebecca Haftner 
Cheryl Trimble 
Erin Tobin 

✔ 
✔ 
✔ 
✔ 
✔ 
✔ 
✔ 
✔ 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

    
 

  

    
 

  

    
 

  

    
 

  

    
 

  

    
 

  

 
 

     

    
 

  

    
 

  

 
Others in Attendance:  

mailto:sheldon.gallagher@lpsd.ca
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Principals Report  
 
-Staffing for next school year ongoing 
-Grade 5 team working on Grade 5 Celebration 
-Building lists for student groups for Grade 6 transition to Bishop Lloyd (102 kids) 
 
 
SCC Notes 
 
~No new nominations for Vice-chair or Secretary. Colleen Werenka and Amy Pierce agreed to 
stay on in their current roles. 
~Motion for Gerrin Smart to join as a Representative Member. Erin motioned, Jillian seconded, 
all in favor 
~Stay Safe course started last week. Half the students have been certified, the other half will be 
next week 
~Track canteen:  

-canteen was busy enough to cover the cost of the free lunch and the cost of itself will 
only a loss of $9. Thank you to everyone who helped. 
-discussed how things went. Most seemed to think it went well but need to make some 
changes- maybe hot lunch and free chips, juice and freezie instead of free hot dogs 
-disappointed by the 4-5 adults that were rude/complaining about how the canteen was 
being run. Thankful that the Cenvous volunteers that responded to these individuals with 
grace. 
-will plan a canteen clear out the last week of school to sell remaining canteen items 

~Only two hot lunches left this year! Thank you to our amazing volunteers! 
~Educational Funding- Mrs Wandler requesting for help to cover the cost of Fathers Day crafts 
 Catherine motioned to approve, Cheryl seconded, all in favor 
~Looking into purchasing new swings for the playground 
~Discussed SCC goals- we wanted to grow our volunteer base and we feel we have done that 
with our many new volunteers 
 


	 
	 
	 
	 
	 

